
 
 
 
 

Zurn Elkay Water Solutions   |   511 W. Freshwater Way   |   Milwaukee, WI 53204   |   
ZurnElkay.com         

March 13, 2025 

 

Subject: Zurn Elkay Water Solutions’ Commercial Price Adjustments – USA 

Effective Date: April 15, 2025 

 

Due to the recent tariff announcements and market condition dynamics, Zurn Elkay Water Solutions will be adjusting our previously 
announced April increase and delaying the implementation until April 15, 2025.  The following price increases will be effective April 15th: 

 Commercial Brass 
o Manual faucets and tubular     5% 
o Commercial Brass – all other     2.5%* 

 
 Elkay and Just Sinks 

o Residential and Commercial Faucets    10% 
o Commercial and Residential Sinks’ Parts and Accessories only  20% 
o Crosstown, CIS and Commercial Sinks    5% 

 
 Drinking Water 

o Filtration       10% 
o Drinking Water – all other     5% 

 
 Drain Products 

o Light Commercial      15%  
o Specification Drainage     15% 
o Wade       15% 

 
 Siteworks Products 

o Flo-Thru       15% 
o Green Turtle      15% 
o Stainless Drains      15% 

 
 Wilkins        

o WBRs       15% 
o Small Backflow      5%-7% 
o Repair Kits      8% 
o Wilkins – all other      12.5% 

 
* This reflects the implementation of the previously announced January 2025 Commercial Brass increase. 

Zurn Elkay remains diligent in managing costs to offset the impact of continued inflation and other external factors, but we expect this 
environment to continue into the near term and may need to implement additional increases in the future. 

All price protected orders must be entered and released for shipment by April 14, 2025, unless approved for later shipment prior to the 
date of this letter.  Stocking orders are not to exceed one month’s average purchases.  Any projects awarded or orders entered on or 
after April 14, 2025, will reflect new pricing.  Existing quotes must be reevaluated and are subject to the above announced tariff 
increases.  All new quotes distributed as of today will expire April 14, 2025.  Finally, new pricing will be distributed by April 1, 2025. 
 
Please feel free to contact your Zurn Elkay Sales Representative or Area Sales Manager with any questions.  Thank you for your 
continued support of Zurn Elkay Water Solutions.  We appreciate our partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zurn Elkay Water Solutions 


